0TS seeks a new board member

To support its work and further development, the OTS would like to identify
an exceptional individual with relevant experience to join its board as one
of its independent members.

The advertisement is now live and has a closing date of 6 April 2020.



http://www.government-world.com/ots-seeks-a-new-board-member/
https://publicappointments.cabinetoffice.gov.uk/?post_type=job&p=28804&preview=true

